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Chairman

The committee would like to thank Colin Everett for stepping in to take on this role. He is a very busy man, still working and is also Chairman of Jay’s Boys Club. All other members of the committee will continue as before. Colin’s role will be shared by other committee members and a short committee meeting will be held before the start of each monthly meeting. Our thanks also go to Pat Palmer for kindly taking over the talks at Queens Rehab.
September Meeting

After getting to the Legion to find they had mistakenly double booked us, Pam thankfully came down and managed to sort the situation out. This was a very busy meeting with lots of glitz as Colin brought along a fantastic selection of his silver jewellery which was a great success. He kindly gave HH a generous donation.

November Meeting

This will be held on Thursday 10th November at 7.30 at the Legion. Our guest speakers will be Don & Ann Willmore and their subject will be Antique Memorabilia. There will be no monthly meeting in December due to the busy time of year.

Christmas Meal

We have not heard from 9 people (two of whom we know) and will be settling the balance next month. We will need confirmation from the above mentioned 9 people whether they are attending or not. We are fully booked and have a waiting list. There are several people who have not given in their £5.00 deposit. If they are not able to make the date could they possibly let Pat know at patnallanpalmer@hotmail.co.uk or ring me on 01708 472697. The Liberty Bell have quoted 2 courses £13.49 and 3 courses £16.49. Anyone wishing to have steak will have to pay a small supplement. Pat & Eff have negotiated a discount and they will let us know the final figure at the November meeting. The Hearties will pay the waitress tip as usual. (The Liberty Bell Christmas Menu is at the end of the newsletter for those attending the meal.)
Thank you

Many thanks to Bill Walden for the stamps, paper and envelopes. Also to Pat Palmer for the stamps.

Co-op

I must apologise for not letting everyone know earlier, but the brain is still not in fourth gear. We were contacted by Co-op who are running a new scheme from September 2016. We have been lucky enough to be one of their local charities chosen to gain from this. If you have a Co-op membership card every time you purchase one of their own products a donation goes to your chosen charity. So if you do not have a Co-op card please apply for one.

Unwanted Xmas Gifts & Hamper

Hopefully if the weather holds and it does not snow we will have our New Year Party at the January meeting. A final decision will be made next month and I will let you know the definite date.

Hampers as usual so if you do have goods you would like to donate to fill the hampers please bring them along to a meeting and I will keep them till January. If you do have any unwanted Christmas gifts or anything worth auctioning in February we will hold our annual auction, so please bring any item along.  

Although there will not be a meeting held in December there will be a newsletter.

Quiz Night Saturday 19th November

This is to be held at Jay’s Boys Club in Dagenham. Tickets are £8.00pp and this includes a supper of either fish, chicken or saveloy. Just need to take your own drinks. Please contact me for tickets.

Joke of the month

A man with a winking problem is applying for a position as a sales representative for a large firm. The interviewer looks over his CV and says “This is a phenomenal. You’ve graduated from the best schools: your recommendations are wonderful, and your experience is unparalleled. Normally we’d hire you without a second thought. However, a sales representative has a highly visible position, and we’re afraid that your constant winking will scare off potential customers. I’m sorry…. We can’t hire you.”

“But wait,” the man says. “If I take two aspirins, I’ll stop winking.” 

“Really? Said the interviewer Show me!”

The applicant reaches into his jacket pocket and begins pulling out all sorts of condoms:red ones, blue ones, ribbed ones, flavoured ones; finally, at the bottom his finds aspirin. He tears it open, swallows the pills, and stops winking.
“Well” said the interviewer, “that’s all well and good, but this is a respectable company, and we will not have out employees womanizing all over the country!”

“Womanizing? What do you mean? I’m a happily married man!”

“Well then, how do you explain all these condoms?”

“Oh that, Have you ever walked into a pharmacy, winking, and asked for aspirin?”!!!

Contact
If you need to contact me for any reason:- 01708 472697 or j.richmond47@sky.com

Liberty Bell Christmas Menu
Starters

Tomato & roasted pepper soup
Coarse Pork Pâté
Garlic & Herb Breaded Mushrooms

Classic Prawn Cocktail

Mains

Festive steak (£1.99 supplement)

Grilled salmon with prawn & lobster sauce

Roast turkey

Festive burger

Red pepper, butternut squash & feta tart

Puddings

Christmas pudding
Christmas brownie

Mince pie & ice cream

Lemon cheesecake

Optional

Stilton, brie & cheddar (£2.99 supplement)

Coffee & mince pie (£2.99 supplement)

Extras

Festive feast (£2.49 supplement) includes stuffing, pigs in blankets and a Yorkshire pudding

Cauliflower cheese (99p supplement)






